
 

 

30 April 2022 

 

Subject: Warning: Fake LINE Account of Ms. Jareeporn Jarukornsakul, Chairman 

and Group CEO of WHA Corporation PCL, Was Being Used To Solicit Investments 

 

Dear media professional,  

 

Please be informed that the LINE account of Ms. Jareeporn Jarukornsakul, Chairman and 

Group CEO of WHA Corporation PCL has been compromised and is being used to solicit 

investments. WHA Corporation PCL would like to clarify that Ms. Jareeporn has never 

sent any investment invitations and would like to ask the public to beware of such 

fraudulent messages. If you have received any such message, may we ask you contact 

the company at Tel. 02 719 9555 so we can take appropriate legal action. 

 

We would like to ask for your collaboration in sharing this information to end this fraudulent 

activity. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

WHA Group Press Information Center 

 

 

For media inquiries, please contact: 

Khun Anchalee Phasukpattanakit, tel: 081 190 1432 

Khun Wandee Lerdsupongkit, tel: 081 838 4001  

Khun Natthita Nakkarabundit, Tel: 094 424 5616  


